
FAQs
HOW LONG IS THE EXPERIENCE? 

The game is one hour long with the 
different elements of play. We 
recommend arriving 30 minutes early 
so you can sign in and change clothing 
if necessary. There is no late 
admittance. 

HOW SCARY IS IT? 

This experience contains gore, big 
scares, and plenty of blood! Some parts 
are also carried out in pitch black 
darkness and small, confined spaces.

CAN I BRING FOOD AND DRINK? 

We offer refreshments for purchase 
before the experience starts and after 
the experience. There is also a canteen 
at Bunker 51 with selected opening 
hours. You can pre-order a group 
package of food or check with our team 
if the The Canteen will be open.

DO YOU HAVE LOCKERS? 

Yes we do! At Bunker 51, the lockers
are right at the entrance and cost £1.

ARE THERE ANY HEALTH RISKS TO BE
AWARE OF? 

We would suggest that our events 
aren’t suitable for the heavily pregnant 
or those with heart conditions. It is 
quite a physical activity with scares and 
some running.!

HOW OLD DO I HAVE TO BE TO
ATTEND? 

Players must be at the least 14+ years 
old in order to take part due to nature 
of the event. We can customise the 
game for younger players between 6 to 
14 years old but this would need to be 
a private session and organised in 
advance. 

HOW MANY PEOPLE DO I NEED TO
BOOK? 

You can book for however many you’d 
like. Our public sessions are maxed at 
22 recruits and subject to availability 
but we can organise private sessions 
for larger groups. Simply contact us to 
arrange this.

WHAT HAPPENS WHEN WE ARRIVE? 

You will be registered and asked to
agree to and sign a scare disclaimer
before you take part in the experience. 

WHAT SHOULD I WEAR? 

For Zombie Laser Tag we suggest
something comfortable and easy to
move in and old trainers/boots. You are
supplied with special ops coveralls to
wear over your clothing. 

CAN I FILM OR TAKE PHOTOGRAPHS
DURING THE EXPERIENCE? 

No. There may be photo opportunities 
before or after the experience, but we 
cannot always guarantee this will be 
available. If you would like to film or 
photograph the experience as part of a 
review then please contact our 
marketing team on 
marketing@ultimaterecreation.co.uk to 
enquire further.


